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City Launches Citizen Survey 
 
The City of Marco Island is conducting a comprehensive citizen survey to solicit 
important input from Marco Island residents. The survey takes 5-10 minutes to 
complete.  It will be open for residents to take from March 22 - April 8. To access the 
survey, please visit the City website at www.cityofmarcoisland.com.  There is a link at 
the top of the homepage that says: “Citizen Survey.” 
 
The City has partnered with a professional surveying company, OnPointe Insights to 
design the City's survey.  This survey was customized based on the specific services and 
programs provided by the City of Marco Island.  OnPointe Insights will collect and 
analyze the data and provide the City with an interactive dashboard showing the survey 
results.  The results of the survey will be presented to the City Council at their meeting 
on May 2, 2022.   
 
If you do not have access to a computer, smart phone, or tablet, please contact Casey 
Lucius at 239-389-3969 to receive assistance accessing the online survey.   
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